
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you to everyone who came along to our Christmas Fair on 

Thursday 21st November 2019. Together, we raised over £1700! This 

money will go towards supporting the school purchase ipads.  

A highlight at the event was the carol singing by the very talented pupils 

from Baljafray Primary. It definitely brought the Christmas Spirit to 

everyone!  
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Although summer seems far away, it will be here before we know it - 

hopefully with some sunshine! Our Summer Fair will take place on 

Saturday 6th June from 12pm to 3pm at Bearsden Academy.  

We are currently at an early planning stage, but some of our ideas are 

below. Please get in touch if you have any ideas, or would like to support 

this event 

 

Obstacle Course   Summer bbq  Face painting 

         Tombola   Nail Bar 

Sport tournaments       Café  Arts and crafts  

Live music    Raffle  

 

 

Our next meeting will be Monday 17th February 2020 at 7pm at Bearsden Academy. 

All Welcome! 


